
October 21, 2017 

Flotilla 10-05 Report to Division 

Membership: 

Overall membership is highly dynamic at this time. We have had several members 

transfer in from other Flotilla’s/Districts along with new applicants. One previous 

resignation has been reversed. One retiree and two dis-enrollments thus far since 

our last Division meeting.  

We have made a concerted effort through e-mail and personal phone calls to 

entice several inactive members to pay their annual dues and become more 

active. While successful in many cases, we expect to dis-enroll three-four 

additional members due to non-payment. 

Recognition: 

Six Flotilla members were awarded the USCG Auxiliary “Century Club Award” for 

completion of One Hundred Vessel Examinations and/or Program Visits during 

2016. 30 –year Service Awards presented to Carol and Peter Urgola and 750-hour 

awards presented to John Moody and Fred Robertie. 

Upcoming Elections: 

November 14 is the next Flotilla 10-05 general Membership meeting and will 

include elections for FC and VFC.  Thus far, one candidate for FC and three 

candidates for VFC.  

At this point, we have identified 14 of our 17 Flotilla Staff Officers for 2018. A 

strong push will be made to fill the remaining three as they are critical FSO 

responsibilities (Diversity, Program Visitor Program and Secretary). 

Change of Watch: December 9th at Winding River (Carolina National Golf Club). 

Submitted by: 

Kim Curry 

FC Flotilla 10-05 

 



 


